Most Immediate

Reminder
No. IPH-A-2(B)15-12/2014

Government of Himachal Pradesh

Irrigation and Public Health Department
From

The Secretary (I & PH) to the
Govt. of Himachal Pradesh

The Engineer-in-Chief,
I&PH Deptt., Shimla-1

Al the Chief Engineers,

IPH Deptt. Himachal Pradesh

Dated Shimla-2, the % ~ 3-2016

Subject:- Option of Superintending Engineers/Executive Engineers for their
posting in Design/Planning Investigation/Works or Store & Purchase for
the purpose of promotion to the post of Chief Engineers.

I am directed to invite your attention to this department letter of even
number dated 3-11-2014 and 6-2-2016 on the subject cited above and to say that option

in question has not yet been furnished to this Department by the Executive Engineers as

well as Superintending Engineers.

You are, therefore, once again requested to direct the XENs/SEs to

exercise their option latest by 31° March, 2016 as last opportunity failing whichyit will be
presumed that XENs/SEs are not interested to  get promotion to the post of Chief

Engineer.

Yours faithfully,

(Man Mohan Jassal )
Under Secretary (IPH) to the
Govt. of Himachal Pradesh

s

Endst. No. As above. Dated Shimla-2, the 3-2016

Copy forwarded for necessary action to:-
1. All the Superintending Engineers, IPH Deptt., H.P. (except the S.Es., [PH Circle,
Chamba, Dharamshala, Hamirpur and Bilaspur) :
All the Executive Engineers, IPH Deptt., H.P. <
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G
(Man Mohan Jassal)
Under Secretary (IPH) to the
Govt. of Himachal Pradesh
Phone No. 0177-288848




